	[image: image1.jpg]



	Jón Haukur Ingimundarson
Senior Scientist, Stefansson Arctic Institute and  

Associate Professor, School of Humanities and Social Sciences, University of Akureyri

Borgir, Nordurslod

IS-600 Akureyri

Iceland


Tel: + 354 460-8982 ; +354 862 0477

E-mail: jhi@unak.is ; jhi@svs.is



Biography
Jón Haukur Ingimundarson (born 1957) received his Ph.D. in cultural anthropology and social history at the University of Arizona in 1995. His dissertation, Of Sagas and Sheep: Toward a Historical Anthropology of Social Change and Production for Market, Subsistence and Tribute in Early Iceland (10th to the 13th Century), is based on the integrative use of medieval narrative, legal and economic documents, and archaeological and ethnographically derived data, combining ecological-subsistence, political-economic and humanistic-interpretive perspectives. Currently, his research is focused on northern farming systems and on medieval to modern Icelandic political economy and cultural ecology, including topics such as Arctic agriculture and food security; Icelandic farming and forestry in an era of climate change and financial crisis; and outlaws, ecclesiastics, and masculinities in Bjarnar saga Hítdælakappa and Harðar saga og Hólmverja. A recent publication includes “Comparative-historical analysis of farming systems and agricultural intensification in medieval and early modern Iceland” (in Political Economy of Northern Regional Development, 2010, ed. by Gorm Winther and Rasmus Ole Rasmussen, a Nordic Council of Ministers ThemaNord publication), and a forthcoming publication includes “Masculine Transformations of Björn Hítdælakappi” (in Masculinities and the Medieval North, an anthology edited by Ásdís Egilsdóttir and Henric Bagerius to be published by Stockholm University Press). 
Aims for NABO Meeting
I will want to learn about the exciting new research, projects and initiatives that will be featured during the NABO general meeting and the one-day workshop at Thelamork School. Representing the host organization, the Stefansson Arctic Institute, I also look forward to welcome participants when the NABO meeting opens in Borgir Research Building (2nd floor) on the University of Akureyri campus. 

